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      NOVEMBER 

      THEMES 

   

     

       5 New Leadership 

     12 New Covenant 

     19 Remember the Faithful 

     26 Thankful 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

 

      5 God Disciplines 

    12 New Covenant 

    19 Warning Others 

    26 Restoration 

 

   SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

 

        5 High Expectations 

      12 New Relationship 

      19 Hall of Fame 

      26 Received by God 

 

     

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

Time to GIVE THANKS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   It’s been a busy time as people have 

been visiting and ministering to family, 

and we’ve also been busy in the 

community.  Our “Scarecrow” display 

came in 5th our of 40 (#1 in Pine Run/ 

#3 in Vienna Township).  We were also 

at the Clio Color Run reminding people 

at the Health Fair that God’s Way is 

best (also providing refreshment to 

the runners).  During the Rotary Club 

of Clio’s 3 week Leadership Workshops 

on Mental Health, we participated and 

spoke at the final session (can see our 

power point presentation on our 

Website Home page, under 

“Community Information” (Mental 

Health Presentation for Businesses).  

In between, we continue to teach, 

encourage, worship and pray! 

   As we enter November, we want to 

help our people focus on all that we 

have to give thanks for.  God teaches 

us that “in every thing, give thanks…”   

It is one of the 3 main points at each 

stop along the Lowell Mason Prayer 

Walk.  This is a key component to 

Mental Health.   During November we 

will focus on:  

    Week 1: Our World/Community 

   Week 2:  Our Veterans 

   Week 3: Our Educators 

   Week 4: Our Loved Ones 

 

 
    On the first Sunday in November, 

the body of Christ unites to lift up in 

prayer those that are facing 

persecution.  We are inspired and 

strengthened by their example.  Let us 

pray that they will continue to be 

strong and bold.  That evangelism and 

discipleship will continue.  That those 

persecuting may have their eyes 

opened to the love of Jesus and 

experience the life transformation 

that only He can make possible.  Pray 

for the children, that there will be 

people there to share the love of Jesus 

with them and to help them grow in 

the grace and love of God. 

    Join us as we remember and lift 

them up in prayer! 

November 12th we will take time to 

give thanks for our country, 

community and those that have 

defended the freedoms that we enjoy. 

 

Join us Nov. 12 

as we kick off 

with prayer and 

thanksgiving… 

 


